
       

                                                  March 1, 2023 

 

          MGC eShooter 
Summer hours… 

We’re getting close, one month and we’ll be open 6 

days a week. Summer hours will start on 



Wednesday April 1st, hopefully the weather will 

have straightened out by then and be somewhat 

nice. This winter stuff is really getting old. 

Summer League Captains Meeting 

The 2023 Sumer League Captains meeting will be on 

Wednesday March 22nd at 6 PM. Mark will go over 

the rules and answer any questions that you have 

and hand out the trophies for last year’s winning 

teams. We are going back to a 21 week season 

which will start April 4th and will finish up at the 

end of August. We’ll be doing the mid and end of 

season cook outs as usual. If you aren’t on a team 

and would like to participate we can find a team 

that you can shoot with. There are sign-up sheets at 

the clubhouse for each venue now. Pick one up and 

start rounding up your team. 

Shells 

While we have really limited reloading supplies we 

do have shells for sale. There are various dram and 

shot size loads available. You can purchase up to 10 



flats if you’d like. Stop by and see if we have what 

you are looking for. 

Brian Hendrickson 

CONGRATULATIONS to MGC club member Brian 

Hendrickson for being inducted into the MN Skeet 

Hall of Fame. Brian’s induction will take place April 

22nd during the 2023 MN Hall of Fame Skeet Shoot. 

Well-deserved Brian!!! 

Saint Patrick’s Jackpot Shoots 

Attend the Saint Patrick’s Trap or 5 Stand Jackpots, 

March 11th and 12th, hit a green target and you’ll get 

a free MGC Hamburger!!  One burger per person. 

Check the website for details. 

www.mplsgunclub.com  
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